Coronavirus (COVID-19) Resident Update

Assisted Living and Health Care

Tuesday, June 23, 2020 From the Executive Director



Dear Residents,

This was such a great photo and reflects the spirit of our GNAs, LPNs and RNs. They take such good care of our Assisted Living and Health Care residents and we wanted them to know how much they're appreciated, so Alicia Hartnett arranged for a colorful "we appreciate you" celebration. #LVMGProud.





When Can You Expect Us to Ease Restrictions?

While much of the community and the State of Maryland begin to reopen, we remain conservative and cautious in our approach to easing restrictions in the Health Care Center and Assisted Living and will continue to follow direction from State and County health agencies:

"Certain restrictions that have been enacted at Maryland nursing homes will need to remain in place for the foreseeable future and will not be relaxed at any phase of the reopening process," says the Maryland Department of Health. "However,

relaxations will take place under certain circumstances while adhering to implemented restrictions. We are grateful for everyone support and patience as we navigate our new normal. More updates to come soon!"

Vestibule Visits Underway!

We have started vestibule visits for those who wish to visit with their loved ones. Please contact Tammy Hay to schedule appointments: THay@millersgrant.org.

We encourage all Health Care and Assisted Living residents to connect via Zoom or FaceTime! Contact Tammy Hay or Alicia Hartnett for assistance: ahartnett@millersgrant.org.

As guidelines develop, we hope to establish an outdoor visitor policy in the near future. We will keep you informed.

COVID-19 Update

Currently at Miller's Grant, there are:

Staff Positive Cases: 6

Staff Deaths: 0

Resident Positive Cases: 3

Resident Deaths: 1

These are cumulative numbers. Of these:

- 6 team members testing positive have recovered and returned to work.
- 2 residents in independent living are recovered and beyond the 14 days of quarantine.
- 1 resident in independent living testing positive is receiving medical treatment.

Reminder: If you are not feeling well or experiencing any of the following symptoms, including vomiting, diarrhea, chills, muscle pain, headache, sore throat, new loss of taste or smell, fever, cough or shortness of breath, please contact your nurse.

We Stand in Solidarity





Last week we stood in solidarity with all team members and residents and all those in our country who are victims of racial injustice, no matter the color of their skin.

Please contact me at 410-696-6711 or **LVMGCares@millersgrant.org** with your questions. You can also call the LVMG Cares Hotline at 410-696-6770.

Thank you and take care.

Michelle Rosenheim Executive Director Lutheran Village at Miller's Grant

**Word Search on the next page!

WORD SEARCH

Animals 1 - Word Search

V D D T D G K O X J Q D E S O O M UORLBARRACUDATTT J N A C I L E P A C Y E Y A F TKPPAEVNHLBLAODER GEOIYKUIRIWAIGRRB MYEFSDNOSBMOMALAG CYLLQCTOWRXDDAUE VOOBHANTOJ Е MALQT - 1 ERSAI W T P1 GYI UYE HZLI EJKRDZACNLNMV ELLKTFURFBDUKDQKZ JQQCAECF ALRDSZWE ı AUTFDDNFSFUXLVLEJ TORRAPMSHBDCOUGAR

ALLIGATOR
BARRACUDA
BISON
CHINCHILLA
COUGAR
DONKEY
EAGLE
FERRET

JACKAL LEOPARD LLAMA MEADOWLARK MOOSE OTTER PARROT PELICAN

REINDEER SLOTH SWORDFISH TURKEY WOLF